
 
From 1st January to 31st March a single 
bus journey will cost no more than £2 on 

most routes across England. 

To find out how the Government can help you

Search ‘Help for Households’

Pay less to travel by 
bus this winter 



 
Whether you are heading to work or into 
town, from 1st January to 31st March a 

single bus journey will cost no more than 
£2 on most routes across England.

To find out how you could save more this winter

Search ‘Help for Households’

this winter
 Get around for £2 


